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January 23 (Sun) 2011: Arrival at Osaka, Japan 
January 24 (Mon) 2011: Department of Chemistry, Osaka University 
January 25 (Tue) 2011: Graduate School of Pharmaceutical Sciences, Osaka University 
January 26 (Wed) 2011: Travel from Osaka to Tokyo 
January 27 (Thu) 2011: Graduate School of Pharmaceutical Sciences, Chiba University 
January 28 (Fri) 2011: Department of Chemistry, The University of Tokyo 
January 29 (Sat) 2011: Departure from Tokyo to Thailand 
 

I would like to sincerely thank Professor Atsushi Nishida, the Asian CORE Program Coordinator 
(Japan), for giving me an opportunity to deliver a lecture in Japan. I would like to express my sincere thanks 
to Professor Michio Murata (Department of Chemistry, Osaka University) for his hospitality, warm 
welcome upon my arrival at Osaka, and being a host for my lecture at the Department of Chemistry, Osaka 
University. I would also like to thank Professor Takehiko Yoshimitsu (Osaka University), Professor Masami 
Ishibashi (Chiba University), and Professor Masayuki Satake (The University of Tokyo) for being hosts of 
my lecture and for their great efforts to arrange research discussion with their colleagues and renowned 
professors. During my lectureship tour, I presented the lecture entitled “Endophytic and Maine-Derived 
Fungi: Potential Sources for Biologically Active Substances” at Department of Chemistry, Osaka University 
and at The University of Tokyo; and the lecture entitled “Bioactive Compounds from Plants and Fungi” at 
the Graduate School of Pharmaceutical Sciences, Osaka University and at Chiba University. I enjoyed the 
trip and had a chance to have fruitful discussion with many professors and students at the host universities, 
and I was impressed by their research. From this lectureship tour, I have gained not only unforgettable 
friendship, but also research inspiration from outstanding Japanese chemists; this will be valuable for my 
future research.  

Finally, I would like to express my gratitude to the National Research Council of Thailand (NRCT) and 
Chulabhorn Research Institute for travel expenses support.   
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